From: John Malet-5ates I

Sent: 28 July 2019 13:44
Sild, Thomas

To:
Cc:

Subject: 2019/2854/P: 9 Carlingford Road

Dear Thomas,
HCAAC Objects to the proposal as follows:

1.Apparently unnecessary internal planning
extension;

2.Excessive garden take-up;

3.Rooflights proposed add to light pollution and are
justified only by the unjustified extension;

4.The applicant mentions similarity of existing
extensions elsewhere in the terrace but there is no
contextual information nor even of immediate
neighbours.

5.Application for 3 Carlingford Road cited by this
applicant’s DAS was consented — HCAAC did
not comment on it..

6.The ground floor accommodation is not shown
and may not need to be but seems desirable to
explain any context for the extension space;

7.(The application address should state “Flat ™)

Regards,
John Malet-Bates



For Hampstead CAAC




